





## Baselands trail development questionnaire

Waterfront Toronto, the City of Toronto, and Toronto and Region Conservation (TRCA), are developing a Trails Master Plan for the Baselands at the Leslie Street Spit / entrance to Tommy Thompson Park. We invite you to view the <u>presentation</u> from the April 28<sup>th</sup> public meeting and welcome your feedback on this trails plan by completing a short questionnaire available at the following link: <a href="https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/baselands">https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/baselands</a>

Your participation and ideas are important and will help shape the future of this project.